
From Mrs Barber 

We were treated today to a musical performance 

from our keyboard players.  The children  

performed confidently to an audience of parents 

and pupils.  Photographs on the website. 

 

Stars of the week   

 

Year 3 /4 — Daisy-May 

For excellent descriptions and 

ideas for her Disaster  

Story. 

 

Year 2 – Zak 

For persevering and reasoning 

in his problem solving. 

 

Year R /1 — Darcey 

For consistently trying her 

very best in all areas of  

learning. 

 

Week ending 24th March 2017 

This Weeks ―Thunk‖ 

10 House points will be given each week for 

discussing our “Thunk” at home. 

 

Do animals have ideas? 

Year 2 Performance Reminder 

 

Children will perform “Hansel and Gretel” 

on  
Thursday 30th March (Dress rehearsal and  

Local Community and parents etc) 

 

Friday 31st March 

at 2.00 pm for parents 

Red Nose Day—24th March 2017 
Fantastic ―Red‖ effort. 

We raised £90.00 today for the  

appeal. 

New APP and Reminder 

We are hoping to launch our new school 

app for parents in the Summer Term.  

This will enable parents to access our  

diary, events, news and receive messages 

from school on mobile phones.  Until then 

here are a few reminder dates for you: 

5th April—Parent Consultations 

6th April—Parent Consultations 

7th April—Easter Service 9.00 am 

28th April—TE Day 

 

Lunch 

Menus need to be completed by  

19th April for lunches after 

Easter. 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Florence 

Noah A 

Rebecca G 

Isabella 

who celebrate their  birthdays this 

week. 


